
 
Friday 19th April 2024 

  
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We have received the final information and details from the event organisers for the 
Schools Challenge on Sunday 28th April. Your child's t-shirt and race number will be 

available for collection on Tuesday 23rd April from 3:30-4pm in Orca class. This will 

allow you and your child to collect their t-shirt and race numbers, ensure medical 
information is up to date, and ask any questions about Race Day. 

 

On Sunday, 28th April, we will be meeting at Smeaton's Tower Lighthouse at 11:00am. 
All children must arrive with their number attached to their t-shirt by 11:10am when 

we will then leave to walk up to the schools’ compound on The Hoe. We must be in 
the compound by 11:15am as the gates will close promptly at this time, and no one 

else will be permitted to enter after this time, unfortunately. Please take note that the 

traffic will likely be busy due to several road closures for the half marathon, so plan 
your journey accordingly and allow plenty of time. 

 

After the run, we will gather all the children back into their groups and walk back to 
Smeaton's Tower Lighthouse where we will then allow each child to leave. Please 

meet us there rather than trying to take your child as we leave the compound and 
walk across the Hoe. We will head straight back to Smeaton's Tower Lighthouse once 

all Lipson Vale children have completed the run. We are unable to specify an exact 

time as this may vary depending on the day’s running times. 
 

Additionally, the event organisers have mentioned that any child who competes on 
the day may have their photo featured on their website or future promotional 

materials. By taking part in the run, you are agreeing to this. 

 
Thank you for all your support with the Half Marathon Schools Challenge. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Peacock, Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Renouf & Miss Devlin 

 
 


